
County of Archer COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

July 3, 2020 

 

In regards to Executive Order No. GA-29 relating to the mandatory use of face coverings 

during the COVID-19 disaster. 

 

As of today, Archer County has had a total of eight confirmed positive cases from county 

residents. Any county with less than 20 positive cases has the option of not mandating or 

forcing people to wear facial coverings in certain situations under penalty of law. 

 

Today, I am opting out of this mandate or using our right to be exempted from this 

mandate for Archer County. 

 

Please keep in mind, there have been sharp increases or spikes in positive cases recently, 

and the number of Archer residents that have been tested, so our positive case numbers 

may change quickly, and we will be forced to adhere to the Governor’s Orders. 

 

Until we reach that critical time, everyone, please stay at home if you can and use social 

distancing and sanitary guidelines to protect your family and community. 

 

Thanks to everyone for their efforts to prevent the spread in our county. 

 

Randy Jackson 

Archer County Judge 

940-574-4811 

Randall.jackson@co.archer.tx.us 
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